
From: Mandy Kaegy <mandy.kaegy@wreaa.org>  
Sent: Thursday, April 30, 2020 7:03 AM 
To: David Kim <DKim@bascomgroup.com> 
Subject: You are WREAA's Featured Member! 
 

Dear David,   
  
As a WREAA Cornerstone Member, you contribute to the preservation and promotion of 

the University of Wisconsin-Madison Real Estate Program and strengthen the WREAA 

Network. Thank you!  
  
In recognition of your generous support, you will be one of next week’s “Featured 

Members” on the WREAA Website.  Beginning on Monday, your name, company and 

photo (if one is available in your record) will appear on the WREAA website in the 

“Featured Member” box on the right side of all subpages on the site.  
  
Again, thank you for generous support and don’t hesitate to get in touch if any 

questions arise.  
  
On Wisconsin!   
  
Mandy Kaegy 
Communications and Program Coordinator 
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